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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Amber Norris

Wednesday, November 18, 2020 9:51 AM
Consumer Correspondence

Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Bart Fletcher

FW: Yet another Utilities increase

Consumer Correspondence for Docket No. 20200139.

From: George Jennings <ghjennings3@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 9:47 AM

To: Amber Norris <amnorris@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: Yet another Utilities increase

When will this end. Our rates have doubled in last couple of years. And now yet another increase?We are against this
esp during a time of crisis both financially and medically with Covid.
Can you please drop this increase as we do not want our rates to triple.

George Jennings
C: 407.718.3296
E: Ghjennings3@gmail.com





